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On behalf of the Government of Ontario, 
I am delighted to congratulate the talented student performers 

with St. Joseph Secondary School on performing Waiting for God  
at the Mirvish Panasonic Theatre. Well done! 

 
Musical theatre is a powerful art form that can educate, entertain,  
challenge, inspire — and unite people of all ages and backgrounds  
in enjoyment of this compelling artistic medium. As this production  

clearly demonstrates, musical theatre can play a vital role  
in developing our sense of identity, enriching our lives and  

telling the stories that reveal our common humanity. 
 

I would like to thank the gifted students and all those  
who have devoted time, energy and enthusiasm to making  

this production possible. I would also like to offer special congratulations  
to Seamus Kelleher on channelling his creative forces into the writing of  

this original piece of musical theatre — and for giving students  
the opportunity to shine. 

 
Please accept my sincere best wishes for another inspiring  

and memorable performance! 
 

 
Dalton McGuinty 

Premier 


